
VISITING AND SUPPORT SERVICES 
Physiotherapy 
Every Monday and Tuesday.  
Please note that if you cancel your appointment with 
less than 24 hours notice you will be charged the full 
appointment fee. 
Choice Podiatry 
Monday 19 and Tuesday 20 February. 
To make an appointment phone 1300 793 628. 
Family Violence Support 
Wednesday 7 March. 

STAY CONNECTED WITH OTWAY HEALTH 
Community Advisory Committee 
Email: CAC.OH@swarh.vic.gov.au 

Otway Health Board 
Email: otwayboard@swarh.vic.gov.au 

Otway Health Website & Social Media 
www.otwayhealth.org.au / @otwayhealthcomms 

OTWAY HEALTH NEWS 

In the event of an emergency please call 000. 

Our Urgent Care Unit operates 24 hours per day / 7 days per week. 

For more information and to book health and community services please phone  

Otway Health Reception: (03) 5237 8500 or email info@otwayhealth.org.au 

Residents Receive Thank You  
from Buckingham Palace 

The residents of Otway Health were delighted to 
receive a thank you message from Buckingham 

Palace after they wrote to Prince Harry and  
Meghan Markle to congratulate them on their recent 
engagement. “It’s a lovely photo of them”, resident 

Beth said as she held up the correspondence - a card 
featuring a photo of the happy couple and a sincere 

thank you message on the reverse side. The 
residents are now looking forward to celebrating the 

upcoming wedding in May this year. 

Otway Health resident, Beth with the  

thank you letter from Buckingham palace. 

Mens and Ladies Lunches Return for 2018 

Get together and enjoy some social time over lunch  
at Apollo Bay Hotel through our Men’s and Ladies 
lunches. Featuring a new menu for only $15 which 

includes a main meal and a drink. 

Ladies Lunch returns Friday 23 February 

Men’s Lunch returns Monday 26 February  

Bookings essential through Otway Health Reception. 

A Very Coordinated Morning Tea! 
Friday 23 February, 10.00am 

Marrar Woorn Neighbourhood House 
Come and welcome the new Coordinators of the 

Second Sails Auxiliary and Marrar Woorn 
Neighbourhood House at this friendly morning tea and 
celebrate the achievements of our past Coordinators. 

All members of the community are welcome. 
RSVP to our Reception Team by Wednesday 21 Feb. 

Geelong Cats Join our Residents for a BBQ!  
There was footy fever in Laura Pengilley Wing last 

week when Rhys Stanley, Lachlan Fogarty and 
George Horlin-Smith from the Geelong Cats joined 

our residents for a delicious barbecue lunch. 
Everyone had a great time chatting to the footballers 

and getting the low down on their strategy for the 
2018 season. We wish to sincerely thank the boys for 

their time and wish them all the best. Go Cats! 

X-Ray Services Available at Otway Health 

Otway Health provides x-ray services at the Urgent 
Care Unit. It is used for urgent x-rays, primarily the 

arms and legs. X-rays are performed by two qualified 
staff members, as well as visiting medical officers, all 
of which have undergone accredited courses and are 
licenced by the department of health. Our equipment 

is not always able to identify small breaks and 
fractures, in these cases it is sometimes necessary to 

be referred to a larger health service for further 
investigation. To learn more, visit our website. 


